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Gary Westbrook 
Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District 
310 East Ave C 
Milano, Texas 76556 
 
Re: 2023 Conservation Grant  
 
Mr. Westbrook, 
 
The POSGCD awarded Marlow WSC a grant in 2023. Due to easement issues, the 
grant project was delayed.  
 
Currently, the project is approximately 50% completed. 
 
Marlow WSC respectfully request that POSGCD grant an extension of 6 months on 
the 2023 Conservation Grant. 
 
Marlow WSC apologizes for any inconvenience that is caused by this extension. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert “Roby” Jekel 
Manager, Marlow WSC 

MARLOW  
WATER SUPPLY CORP. 

P.O. Drawer 150 
Cameron, Texas 76520 
 
254-697-4016 
254-697-2294 Fax 


